
Visitation Update 
 

An ESSENTIAL CAREGIVER VISIT is a personal visit between a resident and a family member or other 
outside caregiver, including a friend, volunteer, clergy member, private personal caregiver, or court-appointed 
guardian, who is at least 18 years of age.  The resident or legal representative designates up to two essential 
caregivers. 

Available for all residents 
Two essential caregivers can visit at the same time  

Physical distancing not required 
Visits must be scheduled 

 
An END-OF-LIFE VISIT is a personal visit between a visitor and a resident who is receiving hospice services or 
is at or near end of life.   

Available for all residents meeting the above criteria 
Multiple visitors can visit at the same time 

Visits must be scheduled but can occur after hours with approval 
Physical distancing not required 

 
An INDOOR VISIT is a personal visit between a resident and one or more personal visitors that occur in-person 
in a dedicated indoor space. 
 

Available for all residents that are COVID negative (Rooms 101-506) 
Two visitors can visit at the same time 

Visits must be scheduled 
Physical distancing not required for fully vaccinated residents 

Physical distancing required for residents not fully vaccinated residents 
Not allowed during a COVID outbreak 

 
An OUTDOOR VISIT is a personal visit between a resident and one or more personal visitors that occurs in-
person in a dedicated outdoor space. 
 

Available for all residents that are COVID negative (Rooms 101-506) 
Multiple visitors can visit at the same time 

Visits must be scheduled 
Physical distancing not required for fully vaccinated residents 
Physical distancing required for residents not fully vaccinated 

 
• NEW! There is no requirement for a negative COVID test or vaccination for any visitor. 
• NEW! Visitors are limited to visiting once a day and are now allowed to visit daily.   
• All visitation is initially scheduled for 30 minutes, but several circumstances can extend the visit.  Please inquire 

when you arrive.   
• All visitors will be screened for signs and symptoms of COVID upon arrival to Garnet Hill. 
• All visitors will be required to wear personal protective equipment as designated by the facility.  
• If you have a unique circumstance preventing you from visiting, please reach out to us at the email address 

below.  We will try our best to accommodate your request.   
• All visitation can be scheduled online at https://book.appointment-plus.com/ck3pq3hk/  
• Please email Visitation@GarnetHillRehab.com if you have any questions or need assistance planning a visit. 
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